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Secretary to the Inquiry 
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Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Arthur House 
41 Arthur Street 
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BT14GB 

Dear Mrs Conlon 

i rectorate of Legal Services 

2 Frariklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ 
DX 2842 NR Belfast 3 

Date: 
9th April 2013 

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS - RAYCHEL 
FERGUSON 

We refer to the above matter and to your letter dated 19th February 2013, 
referenced above, regarding the memo from Mr Tom Melaugh to Ms Irene 
Duddy. 

The Trust has made enquires with Ms Duddy's former secretary who has advised 
the Trust that she has searched through her paper files from November 2004 to 
September 2005, and she has been unable to locate any form of written 
response to Mr Melaugh's said memo from Ms Duddy. 

However, we would respectfully point out that Mi" Melaugh's memo does not 
appear to specifically request a response to same. 

My client has also asked us to inform the Inquiry that all Trust documentation 
regarding Raychel Ferguson had been provided to the Inquiry in 2004, as 
requested. This concludes my client's response to your aforesaid letter. 

Yours sincerely 

Angela Crawford 
Solicitor 
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